MEMO

TO: Municipal Services Committee
FROM; Paula Vandehey, Director of Public Works F?/M/
DATE: August 22, 2013

SUBJECT:  Alderperson Smith’s Resolution #23-R-13 regarding sidewalks on Linwood Avenue.

Alderperson Smith’s Resolution #23-R-13 — “Resolved that sidewalks be installed on Linwood Avenue as
part of the 2014 sidewalk plan from the 100 block of Linwood Avenue, starting from the existing sidewalk
of Aldi’s to the existing sidewalk of the 200 block of Linwood Avenue.”

The Department of Public Work’s supports this Resolution to install sidewalk along the portions of the 100
and 200 blocks of Linwood Avenue, that do not currently have sidewalks, in order to complete the
pedestrian facility in this area. The 2014 proposed sidewalk budget includes $30,000 general sidewalk
funding for these types of projects. The estimated cost for this project is $6,000.
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